
 

 

 Thursday 12 September 2024 
 
Dear parent/carer,  
 
Welcome to the Autumn term in Year 3 and 4! 
   
Your amazing children have begun to settle in and are already showing us how fabulous they all 
are. We’re really looking forward to our year together.  
 
Children will have PE on the following days: 
 
Year 3  Year 4  
Monday 
Friday  

Tuesday 
Friday  

Children will need to wear their PE kits to school.  
 White top  
 Black shorts  
 Trainers  
 Tracksuit in the colder months  

  
We will begin visiting the library next week. The children will borrow a library book for them to 
enjoy with you at home. Please ensure the book is returned the following week on the days below: 
 
3HJ 3CR 3MR 

Thursday Monday Monday 

4DP 4EW 4DW 

Friday Wednesday Tuesday 

  
We have been assessing progress in reading and allocating your child with a suitable home 
reading book. Most children in Year 3 and 4 have exited Phonics and are therefore allowed to 
choose from a range of books from different levels, to develop a love of reading. It is still 
important to encourage your child to read each day. Reading books and reading companions 
should return to school daily for staff to check regularly. We encourage the children to write in the 
reading companions themselves but welcome comments from parents too. 
 
Homework will be sent out on a Friday and should return the following Friday.  
 
More information will follow shortly about your child log ins for websites which they can use at 
home to extend their learning, with a focus on practising their spellings and times tables. 
  
Please contact us with any questions; we’re here to support you and your child.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
The Year 3 and 4 team  
 


